
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Weston Families! 

The Weston School lunch program is hiring! We are looking for 

individuals to work in the lunch program between 12:00 pm 

and 1:30. If anyone is interested please call (204) 775-2591 and 

speak to our lunch program coordinator Chantell for further 

information. Can’t wait to hear from you! 

 

All parents/ guardians who are hired in the lunch program will 

receive a discounted monthly rate for your child’s lunch fees! 

 

 

  


